
1. Can you confirm the due date for questions.  Page 2 states, “3:30pm PDT on September 
10th” however, page 3 states “3:30 September 17th  

We will make the 17th of September at 3:30 PST the deadline for submission of questions. 

 

2. Is it acceptable that a Notary Public acknowledges an electronic signature on the 
Supplemental Proposer Responsibility – Declaration of Proposer Form versus being 
sworn in the presence of a notary since COVID-19 situations still exist that make it more 
difficult to obtain? 
 
 

An acknowledgement of an electronic signature by a Notary Public is acceptable. 

 

3. Section 3.4.3 Copies – states “All responding Proposers shall submit one (1) original 
response of their response to this Request for Proposals.  The electronic version is to be 
considered the original.”  Does this infer we are to submit one paper copy to Skagit 
County?  Or are no paper copies required; just the emailed electronic Original? 

 

No paper copies are required the emailed response will be considered the Original. 

 

4. Does the County have a preference for on premise or hosted deployment? 

 

We would prefer a hosted environment. 

 


